
From: M Perkins
To: EAS (OST)
Subject: Southern Airways to Altoona
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 12:55:56 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Department of Transportation (DOT). Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Southern Airways has been the best and most friendly direct flight from Pittsburgh to Altoona.  I call it a
"Limousine with Wings" for meeting my needs flying into Altoona.   

Thank you Southern!  

Marianne Grossman   (Flying in from MCO area)


